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From:
Sent: lundi 11 février 2019 15:15
To: '
Subject: Amazon Senior Vice President Jay Carney meeting request 

Dear Ms , 

On behalf of Commissioner Avramopoulos, I would like to thank you for your email of 1st February asking for a 

meeting with him on 20th or 21st February. 

Unfortunately, Commissioner Avramopoulos will not be available those days for a meeting with Vice President Jay 

Carney due to his mission to Istanbul, where he will attend the Ministerial Conference of the Budapest Process. 

We are very sorry for not being able to accommodate your request and we thank you in advance for your 

understanding. 

Commissioner Avramopoulos asked me however to convey you his best wishes and is looking forward for exchange of 

views in a next future. 

Best wishes, 

European Commission 
Cabinet of Commissioner Dimitris Avramopoulos 
Migration, Home Affairs and Citizenship 
Rue de la Loi 200, BERL 12/120 
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium

From: 
Sent: Friday, February 1, 2019 3:29 PM 
To: TSOULIARIDIS Panos (CAB-AVRAMOPOULOS) <Panos.TSOULIARIDIS@ec.europa.eu> 
Cc:  AVRAMOPOULOS Dimitris (CAB-AVRAMOPOULOS) 
<Dimitris.AVRAMOPOULOS@ec.europa.eu> 
Subject: Amazon Senior Vice President Jay Carney meeting request 

Dear Mr Tsouliaridis, 

I am writing to request a meeting for Amazon’ Senior Vice President Jay Carney with Commissioner 
Avramopolous on 20th or 21st of February, please find the meeting request attached.  

Ares(2019)799602)



2

 
If you have any further questions, do not hesitate to contact me (contact details below).  
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Amazon Europe Core societe a responsabilite limitee, 38 avenue John F. Kennedy, L-1855 
Luxembourg, R.C.S. Luxembourg n B180022, autorisation d'etablissement en qualite de 

commercante n 10040783, TVA LU 26375245  
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